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STUDY FINDS OIL DRIVING FOOD PRICES
Farm Foundation Report Says Oil Prices Account for 75 Percent of Corn Price Increase
Attached is an audio report and sound bites featuring comments from the Farm Foundation forum and report on “What’s Driving Food Prices?”  Featured are Farm Foundation President Neil Conklin, Purdue University economist Wally Tyner, and University of Nebraska public policy analyst Brad Lubben.
5:18     ethanol-report-17
The program is voiced by reporter Cindy Zimmerman. It is in the format of a complete program called "The Ethanol Report." Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio file, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-896-5842. Text of the report with separate sound bites follows:
A Purdue University study released this week found that higher food prices are being driven by a number of factors, but the one common denominator is higher oil prices.  The study was commissioned by Farm Foundation president Neil Conklin explains why.

:34  Conklin
The authors of the study were three Purdue economists, led by Wally Tyner, who says they identified three broad sets of forces driving food price increases.

1:02  Tyner 1
Tyner explains what they found when it comes to the growth of biofuels and the price of corn.

1:26  Tyner 2
Public policy specialist Brad Lubben of the University of Nebraska analyzed the report in terms of policy, as opposed to economics.

:50  Lubben 1
Lubben noted that while the easiest policy to change relative to food prices may be the Renewable Fuels Standard, the study makes it clear that that would have little overall impact on food prices.

:17  Lubben 2
The entire “What’s Driving Food Prices” study, as well as the whole presentation on it, and summary can be found on the Farm Foundation website www.farmfoundation.org.  The Renewable Fuels Association analysis of the report can be found at www.ethanolrfa.org. 
